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From: Dube, Jacques <dubej@halifax.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 11:54 AM
To: MacLean, Iain <macleai@halifax.ca>
Cc: Mike Savage <Mike.Savage@halifax.ca>; Traves, John <travesj@halifax.ca>; Blair-Smith, Caroline
<blairc@halifax.ca>
Subject: Mass Casualty Commission
 
Hi Iain,
 
The Mayor and I recently discussed having the Mass Casualty Commission in for a presentation on
their work to date and next steps and to receive input from HRM.  He and I agreed that the best
venue for that is Executive Standing Committee.  I spoke with Sarah Young with the Commission this
morning and they would be happy to present and receive feedback via that Committee.  We would
want to make sure all Councillors are made aware of the date and time in the event they wish to ask
questions and provide feedback.
 
I told Sarah that your office would reach out to her to arrange a time.  Her number is 
and her email is 
 
Thanks for your consideration.
 
Kind regards,
 
JD
 
JACQUES DUBÉ
HE/HIM
 

CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER
DIRECTEUR GÉNÉRAL
 
T. 902.490.4015
C. 902.292.0642
 

HΛLIFΛX
_______________
 
The Halifax Regional Municipality is located in Mi’kma’ki, the ancestral and traditional lands of the Mi’kmaq people.
The municipality acknowledges the Peace and Friendship Treaties signed in this Territory and recognizes that we
are all Treaty People.
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This communication may contain privileged or confidential information and is intended for the addressee(s) only.
Any copying, distribution, or other use or disclosure of the information in this communication by person(s) other
than the addressee is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender and
delete or destroy all copies of this communication, including from your deleted items folder.
 
 




